
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

August 30, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission  
Heber M. Wells Building, Fourth Floor 
P. O. Box 45585 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84145 
 
Attention:  Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE:     FERC Form No. 1 – Resubmission  
 
PacifiCorp (d.b.a. Rocky Mountain Power) resubmits for filing one copy of PacifiCorp’s annual 
FERC Form No. 1 report for the year ended December 31, 2011. 
 
FERC recently issued an order requiring certain restatements and revisions in PacifiCorp’s 
accounting practices for its wholly owned coal mining and management subsidiaries.  
Historically, these entities were consolidated and intercompany profits were eliminated.  Under 
the requirements of the order, PacifiCorp is now required to account for these subsidiaries under 
the equity method and not eliminate profit on intercompany transactions.  This resubmission 
reflects these changes. 
 
PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all data requests regarding this matter be addressed to:   
 
By email (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
 PacifiCorp 
 825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
 Portland, OR 97232 
 
Please direct any informal questions to Dave Taylor, Regulatory Manager, at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Cheryl Murray/OCS 
 Dennis Miller/DPU 
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